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FC-W® Oil Certification Program

200 E. Randolph Drive, Suite 5100, Chicago, IL 60601
Phone 312/946-6200 Fax 312/946-0388

March 25, 2008

Mr. Ruud Hilgers
Eurol BV
Energyiestraat 12
7442 DANijverdal
Netherlands

NMMA Oil Certification Program for FC-W®
Dear Ms. Hilgers:
We have received your request and license agreement for the four-stroke-cycle outboard engine

lubricant coded _Eurol Nautic Line 10W-30 FCW certified lubricant™) which has passed the
NMMA Certification Tests for FC-W®.

The certified lubricant has been assigned the following certified number:
FC-W® FB-12455K

For quality control reasons the certified lubricant may not be marketed as NMMA certified unless
such lubricant bears the assigned certification number plus the year date.

The enclosed trademark license is in effect until December 31, 2008. In order to continue use of
the NMMA certification marks or statements on or in connection with the certified lubricant, a
new license agreement and payment of the annual license fee must be made before the end of the
calendar year.

Any rebranding or reblending of the certified lubricant will require a separate trademark license
agreement with NMMA for the use of NMMA'’s certification marks on or in connection with
such rebranded or reblended lubricant.

Please advise if you have any question with respect to your assigned certification number or
NMMA'’s Oil Certification Program.

Very truly yours,
National Marine Manufacturers Association

Thomas J. Marhevko
Director, Engineering Standards




